Holy Trinity Church of England Junior School

Bute Road, Wallington, Surrey, SM6 8BZ

Telephone: 020 8647 7496

Email: office@holytrinityjuniorwallington.com

www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com Headteacher: Mrs S Gruffydd



Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence. Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with Dignity and grow in Confidence.

Dear Parents/Carers, 19th March 2021

As part of our History topic on the Romans, Year 3 will be having a Roman Day on **Friday 7th May** where the children will have the opportunity to take part in a variety of activities:

Activity 1	Activity 2	Activity 3	Activity 4
Theatre performance	Shield making	Food tasting	Mosaic art

We are very fortunate that PFOS contribute towards the costs of trips and theatre productions up to £1000 per year group. We have decided to use some of this money on a theatre production. In the morning, the children will have a performance by The Rainbow Theatre. As PFOS will be contributing towards these costs, there will be no cost to parents on this occasion.

In previous years, we have asked the children to dress up as Ancient Romans. We are very aware of people's personal circumstances this year so the children can either dress up in a Roman costume or they can come to school in light or dark clothing (as that is what they would have worn in Roman times). We will also be asking the parents of other year groups if they have costumes that they no longer need. If any costumes are brought into school, then we will send an email/ text out and they will be given out on a first come first served basis.

To meet the covid risk assessment, children will be in class bubbles for the majority of the day. During the theatre performance, one class will split in half and will social distance from the other class in the hall which will be well ventilated. In addition to this, for the food tasting, the children will have their own individual portion of food so there will be no sharing. An adult from each class bubble will prepare the food wearing gloves.

Please complete and return the slip below giving permission for your child to participate in the food tasting. If your child has a food allergy or any food that they do not eat for religious reasons please list them. If we do not receive the permission slip below, your child will not be able to take part in the food tasting. We will be tasting: olives, figs, grapes, pitta bread, feta and salami.

Yours sincerely,				
Mrs Mepham	Miss Mongiovi	Miss Denman		
PERMISSION SLIP	TO PARTICIPATE IN FO	DOD TASTING 7 th May – Please Return by Monday 26 th April		
Name of child:		Class:		
My child does/do	es not have a food all	ergy. My child has a food allergy to/can't eat — Please specify		
SIGNATURE OF D	A DENIT/CA DED.	DATE:		











